Europe Seeks to Expand Big Pharma
Monopoly at Expense of Poor People,
Warn NGOs Ahead of TTIP Talks (2014)

The European Commission is putting the interests of multinational drug companies above
those of millions of people with no access to affordable life-saving medicines, warn Oxfam
and Health Action International (HAI) Europe ahead of this week’s round of free trade talks
between the EU and US in Washington, DC.
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